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On December 7, 2022, at approximately 4:34am, an unknown 

person entered the BST shopping center and walked to the 

NORC bus that was located on the side of the helix and ignited 

the bus. The bus caught fire and caused damage to the 

shopping center. 

The incident is under investigation by the NYC Fire 

Department’s Bureau of Fire Investigation. 

SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR SHOULD BE IMMEDIATELY REPORTED TO: 

BST DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY      718.335.8715. 
 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE.
 


